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Dear Parent and Carers,  

 

Another amazing week here at Lanner.  The school has been a real buzz of energy and the 
learning has been great to see.  Everything from visiting toy museums in year 1; making 
three bean stew in year 4 to investigating characteristics of microorganisms in year 6.  As 
always, a big thank you to all the teaching staff for always going the extra mile.   

 

Other news: Oracy.  Over the next week or two I will be launching a new push on oracy – 
encouraging the beautiful art of speaking and talking.  I will have a theme / question that 
I will share with yourselves on the newsletter e.g. “If the answer is ‘Once with a fish’ what 
is the question…  or “If you could make one law what would it be?”  The idea is to                        
encourage thought and discussion and I will be promoting this every week in assembly as 
well as encouraging the children to talk about these things over their lunch breaks.  So, 
keep your eyes peeled for the ‘theme’ over the coming weeks.  

 

Other news:  Miss Latus will be leaving Lanner School at the end of this term.  She is 
starting a new role in a school out of county, so we wish her all the very best of luck.     

 

Other news: School reports will be making their way to you on the last day of term.  I 
have had the pleasure of reading them all over the past week or so and it really is a joy.  
(Very time consuming – but a joy).  If you would like to discuss anything with your child’s 
report, please do not hesitate to contact us.  As I read them it does remind me how lucky 
we are to have such amazing children and families here at Lanner.   

 

That is all from me this week, I hope you have a great weekend and I look forward to                       
seeing you all on Monday. 

 

 

     Have a great weekend.  

 

       Kind regards 

       Kieran Walsh 



Dates for your diary 

Attendance Cup 

Group % Attend 

Year 1 96.7 

Year 2 96.7 

Year 3 96.9 

Year 4 88.6 

Year 5 94.2 

Year 6 98.6 

Totals 95.2 

Yr 
 

6 

Lannergrams 

Word 

of  

the week 

Our word of the week is – Legitimate 

 

 

Definition  1  — allowed by the law or by rules; legal.  

Definition  2  — valid or justified; deserved.  

  

It seemed a perfectly legitimate question.  

 

Please try and use this word as much as  

you can with your child. 

 

Well done to everyone who received a  

Lannergram this week: 
 

Y1: Ziva & All of Y1 

Y2: Austin, Ina, Amber 

Y3: Indie, Arlo, Kezia 

Y4: Scarlett, Darcy, Mila 

Y5: Amelia, Barney, Xavier 

Y6: Sorrel, Sylvie, Erin 
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  

 Monday 3rd—Friday 14th April—Easter 

Holidays 

 Monday 1st May –Bank Holiday 

 Monday 8th May –King’s Coronation Bank 

Holiday 

 Friday 26th May—Inset Day 

 Monday 29th May—Friday 2nd June— Half 

Term 

 Wednesday 7th June 2023 – Class group 

photos  



Please try and use this French word                                                                        

as much as you can with your child. 
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French word 

of  

the week 

‘une gamelle’  

Means                       

‘a lunchbox’ in 

French. 

LAST DAY OF TERM 

Just a reminder that 

school closes for the 

Easter Holidays at 

1.30pm on Friday 31st 

March. 

Many thanks 

LOST PROPERTY 

Lost property will be 

placed outside the Y3/4 

overhang from next 

week. Please take a look 

through if you are          

missing anything .  

 

NEW MENU 

A new school dinner 

menu will be in place    

after the Easter Holidays, 

please see below.  
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Y6 Science afternoon 

Year 6 had a great time this week when a Microbiologist came in to explore 

 micro-organisms with the class.  
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Random fun 

fact of the week!  

 

Sharks have existed on earth longer than trees 

have.  

Sharks have been around for hundreds of millions of years, 

appearing in  

the fossil record before trees even existed  

Have a great weekend!! 

Y6 Science afternoon 


